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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  FEBRUARY 12,  2015 - 7:00 PM
DENNIS GRUVER   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR, DENNIS GRUVER
The year 2015 is just getting started and we responded to our first Hostage Negotiation Team call.  On Sunday, January 18, 2015, IMU-630 was dispatched to a hostage situation at 2008 Newberry Street in Williamsport.  Dennis and Greg responded on the call with Leslie on stand-by.

Members of the Swift Water Team will assist the Lewisburg Team in providing water safety for the Polar Bear Plunge on Saturday February 7, 2015.  The event starts at 14:00hrs.  Greg will contact the members this week in regard to the departure time with Special Unit 630.

A reminder of MAMA weekend March 21, 22, 2015.  We will need all available members to assist with this event due to the increasing number of students.  Let us know at this months meeting if you plan to be available.  The light tower will work for the antenna rather than placing it on the roof.  We still have some painting to do on the Tower before the event.

Mark your calendars for the 9th Annual Emergency Preparedness Day to be held on Thursday, April 23 2015.  This event will be held from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 pm.  We will plan to leave the building at 08:00hrs.  This year I would like to try the light tower set up for the HF and VHF antennas with both GO kits in operation.

Help is needed to keep the area around the building clear of snow and to check on the vehicles and meeting room while I am out of town.  This is a good time to review our high water plans.  The Ground Hog said that it will be at least 6 more weeks of cold weather before the melt.

Please try to attend this months meeting.  Talk to those that we have not seen in a while.  We really need to know how many are still available when the weather turns bad.

See you at the meeting.



















Dennis

